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 Head’s Update… 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 

As we wrap up the summer term, I just wanted to say a big thank 

you for all your support over the past year. It’s been a busy few 

weeks, and we’re so proud of everything the children have achieved. 
 

Our Jack and the Beanstalk performance was a real highlight—

what a talented bunch we have! The violin concert was another 

special moment, with pupils showing such confidence and musical 

flair. We’ve also had a brilliant time on our outdoor learning trip 

to ROAM, where the children got stuck into nature and team 

challenges with great enthusiasm. 
 

A heartfelt goodbye to our wonderful Year 6s—Ben, Darcie, Elijah, 

Henry, Mabel, Rory, and Santo. You’ve been such a big part of our 

school, and we’ll miss you lots. Good luck in your new schools—

you’re ready for the next big step! 
 

We’re also saying goodbye to Mrs. Wells, who is heading off to her 

new role - thank you for everything you’ve brought to our school. 

At the same time, we’re excited to welcome Miss Brown, who will be 

joining Phoenix Class in September. 
 

We look forward to seeing everyone back on Thursday 4th 

September. Until then, have a lovely, relaxing summer holiday! 
 

Kind regards, 

Caroline Middleton 

Head of School 

 

Our school 
attendance 

target is  
96% 

We are at  

94.97% 
+0.26% 

Phoenix 
Class current 

attendance 

98.05% 
 
 
 

+0.17% 

Gryphon 
Class current 

attendance 

 94.33% 
 
 
 

+0.29% 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S GALLERY 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Head of school drop-in 

sessions every Thursday at 

9am. 
Miss Middleton is available for 

any parent to drop in to see 

her without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel 

free to use this session to 

answer any queries you may 

have. 
 

Friday Family Assemblies 
 

Come and join us every Friday 

at 2.45pm.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Headteacher’s Award 

Ben, Darcie, Elijah, Henry, 

Mabel, Rory and Santo 
 

Friday’s Children 

Issy and Martha W 

 

       
 

Congratulations 

to this week’s 

winners! 

Congratulations to: 
 

Martha D, Amelia, Austin, 
Ben, Stanley and Rory 

 

 
 

who will be attending our 
VIP lunch on Monday with 

Joan Kennedy   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Jack and The Beanstalk 
Shepton Beauchamp Church School delivered a truly magical and joy-

filled production of Jack and the Beanstalk yesterday, delighting 

audiences across two performances at the Village Hall. The children’s 

energy, creativity, and teamwork shone brightly, making this a 

memorable event for the entire community. 

Standout Performances 
Stan brought charm and confidence to the role of Jack, while Darcie’s 

portrayal of Jack’s hilariously over-the-top mother had the audience in 

stitches. Their chemistry and comic timing were a highlight of the 

show. 

Phoenix Class gave a delightful performance as Daisy the Cow, with 

Dylan, Martha, Izzy and Amelia working seamlessly together to bring 

the beloved character to life with warmth and humour. 

Freddie and Josh made a formidable duo as the Giant, commanding the 

stage with booming voices and larger-than-life presence. 

Ensemble Excellence 

The bustling street market scene was a vibrant spectacle, with Mabel, 

Martha, Jasmine, Daisy, Rory and Stirling enthusiastically chanting 

their wares and adding a lively rhythm to the performance. 

The animal and bird ensemble—Austin, Elijah, Sebastian, Santo, Ben, 

Florence, Ruby, Millie, and Henry—added a whimsical touch, filling the 

stage with movement, colour and charm. 

Production Highlights 

From the imaginative costumes to the cleverly designed set, every 

detail reflected the hard work and creativity of the staff and 

volunteers behind the scenes. The transitions between scenes were 

smooth, and the pacing kept the audience engaged from start to finish. 

Audience Reaction 

Laughter, applause and beaming smiles filled the hall throughout both 

performances. The children’s enthusiasm was infectious and their 

dedication to their roles was evident in every scene. 

Final Thoughts 

This production was a shining example of what makes school theatre so 

special: collaboration, creativity, and community spirit. Congratulations 
to all the young performers, staff, and supporters who made Jack and 

the Beanstalk such a resounding success! 
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Diary Dates: 
 

• Friday 18th July  - Knowledge Assemblies from 2pm, followed by Family 

Assembly in the Church at 2.45pm 

• Monday 21st July - VIP Lunch with Joan Kennedy 

• Tuesday 22nd July - Leavers Service 9.30am in Church 

• Wednesday 23rd July - Sports Day 1.30pm at the Recreation Ground 

Then return to school for FOSS Ice creams and say goodbye to our Year 6’s! 

• Wednesday 23rd July - Last day of term 

 

• Tuesday 2nd September - INSET DAY 

• Wednesday 3rd September - INSET DAY 

• Thursday 4th September - Back to School 

 


